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Casa Loma Transportation  
Management Mitigation Plan 

 
The City of Toronto is undertaking a Transportation Management and Mitigation Plan (TMMP) to 
evaluate potential improvement alternatives such as transportation demand management and parking 
strategies to address congestion and parking demands during special events at Casa Loma. The 
TMMP identifies priority locations for interventions and short/long-term improvement alternatives.  
 
We invite you to attend an upcoming public event to discuss and provide your input on the proposed 
improvement alternatives.   
 
Details of the public event are as follows:   

Tuesday, July 2, 2019 
Time:  Drop-in anytime between 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  
Place: City of Toronto Archives, 255 Spadina Road  

 
Study Area and Process  
 
The study area is bounded to the north 
by St. Clair Avenue West, to the west by 
Bathurst Street, to the east by Avenue 
Road and to the south by Dupont Street. 
 
The TMMP evaluated the existing traffic 
conditions surrounding Casa Loma, and 
then proposed preliminary improvement 
alternatives to address traffic and 
parking issues that arise within the study 
area. These preliminary improvement 
alternatives were presented at the first 
round of engagement in the Fall 2018. 
The project team then evaluated the 
preliminary improvement alternatives 
based on public feedback and socio 
economic, cultural environment, 
transportation, and construction 
considerations. A list of recommended 
alternatives has now been developed.  
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The second round of consultation will take place on July 2, 2019, and summarize the public feedback 
received, the improvement alternative evaluation findings, and the recommended solutions. Feedback 
collected will be considered and incorporated into the final recommendation report.   

 
Visit the project web page at toronto.ca/casaloma-tmmp to view more information regarding the 
TMMP.  

 
We would like to hear from you: 
Please provide your comments using the contact information below by July 31, 2019. 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Samantha Leger      Jo Ann Pynn  
Transportation Planner     Manager, Capital Assets 
WSP       City of Toronto   
119 Spadina Avenue    55 John Street, Metro Hall, 8th Floor 
Toronto, ON M5T 3E2    Toronto, ON M5V 3C6 
E-mail: Samantha.leger@wsp.com   E-mail: jpynn@toronto.ca  
Tel:  416-260-3004     Tel: 416-392-9865 

   
          
 
 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With the 
exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 

 
 

 


